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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING  
BEFORE THE CORPORATE AUTHORITIES OF 

THE VILLAGE OF ALGONQUIN, MCHENRY & KANE COUNTIES, IL 
HELD REMOTELY DUE COVID 19 PANEMIC ON 

JUNE 9, 2020 
________________________________________________________________ 

 
A Public Hearing held for the Purpose of 

Rebuild Illinois Fast-Track Public Infrastructure Grant 
 

CALL TO ORDER: Village President John Schmitt, called the hearing to order at 7:25 
P.M., Deputy Clerk Weber called the roll.  
Trustees Present: Debby Sosine, John Spella, Janice Jasper, Jim Steigert, Laura 
Brehmer, Jerrold Glogowski.   
Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Robert Mitchard, Michael Kumbera, John Bucci, 
Kevin Crook, Russ Farnum and Michelle Weber.  Also in attendance, Attorney Kelly 
Cahill. 
 
PUBLICATION:  Attorney, Kelly Cahill reported the publication was examined and 
found to be in order.  Published in the Northwest Herald at the prescribed time. 
 
DISCUSSION:  Mr. Mitchard explained On or about June 11, 2020, the Village of 
Algonquin intends to apply to the Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic 
Opportunity for a grant from the Rebuild Illinois program. This program is funded by 
state funds as included in the 2019 Capital Bill. These funds are to be used for a public 
works project that will include the following activities: storm and sanitary sewer 
removal, replacement and rehabilitation, ADA improvements, road base rehabilitation 
and extensive patching and pavement resurfacing of Harnish Drive. The total amount 
of Rebuild Illinois funds to be requested is $2,000,000. The Village of Algonquin also 
proposes to expend $500,000 in non-Rebuild Illinois funds on the project. These non-
Rebuild Illinois funds will be derived from the following sources: street fund and sewer 
fund. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  None 
 
BOARD COMMENT:  None 
 
ADJOURNMENT:    Hearing adjourned at 7:28 P.M.   
 
 
 
Submitted: ________________________________ 
                  Michelle Weber, Deputy Village Clerk 
 
 


